April News

Mrs. Rutkowski & Mrs. Janine

Happy Spring! It is spring and we have and will continue to celebrate it.

Now that April is here, we will begin to work diligently on the Art show. This year we will be doing "Dinosaurs" as our theme. We hope to learn a good deal of facts and have fun as we get ready to turn our room into a museum of sorts. The Art show takes place during school open hours on April 25 & 26.

Our continued exploration of the Alphabet through themes has been successful. We have been working on rhyming and sounds. The children are working on letter discrimination with our "dotting" stations. We play number and counting games everyday. We are working on our social and problem solving skills everyday. Please encourage your child do try and do things like put on coats, shoes and even get dressed by themselves at home. Point out letters in Family names and on stores and toys.

Thank you to everyone for a successful year of conferences. If you have any ongoing questions or concerns just let us know.

A Thank you for your continued cooperation with snacks and party sign ups, it has been great! Please remember we love special snacks so always feel free to send them in any time, there will not be another "party" till June!

We are always hoping to get outside to play as the Spring continues please take note of the changeable weather and wetness, for appropriate outerwear and shoes.

Two things to mark on your calendars will be in the month of May we ask parents (or other family adult) to come read to us. It's one book am or after lunch. A sign up will be posted the week of 4/23. Also our end of the year "show" and celebration will be on Thursday JUNE 7, 6:30 PM. DETAILS TO FOLLOW